
Town of Hudson Code of Ethics

September 29, 2010

Minutes

Meeting called to order at 7:05PM in the Rodgers Memorial Library

Roll Call was taken: Dianne Emanuelson, Diane Sirvydas, Patricia Christopher, and Cheryl Sibley were

present. Bob Olson was not present.

Review of the May 26, 2010 minutes:

? minutes were approved with no changes

New Business:

? Letter sent by Howard Dilworth was acknowledged.

? Budget was approved for the code of Ethics with no changes from previous year.

Old business:

? Letter to be sent to Board of Selectman regarding FIDFs (financial interest disclosure form) not

returned by 13 newly elected and or appointed town officials. The code of ethics board requests

they notify those individuals that they must comply with the requirements of both the state and

local statutes.

? Letter signed by all members, Bob Olson will be contacted by Dianne Emanuelson.

Next Meeting

? December 1, 2010 7PM Rodgers memorial library

Adjournment: 7:30 PM




